
Conceptual Frameworks Committee Meeting Minutes 
January 13, 2011 
Art Annex 6 
 
Members Attending:  Paul Ajuwon, Jamaine Abidogun, Daniel Hellman, Carol Maples, 
Steve Willis 
 
The Meeting Minutes of January 6, 2011 were approved.   
 
The revisions to the Assessment plan were reviewed and approved.  The plan will be 
forwarded to the PEC for the February meeting.  
 
Paul Ajuwon presented a report on the accessibility of websites. The outcome of the 
report and the committee discussion was that all websites under review are 
accessible to those with disabilities.   
 
A brief discussion on the Table of Contents for the PEU handbook was discussed, 
and the chair of PEC reported on pending changes in the PEC that would inform this 
project. Discussion on this will be continued at next week’s meeting. 
 
David Goodwin agreed to put together a list of the proposed revisions to the CF for 
our meeting next week. The Committee chair will put together a form that we can 
use to put together our website review. After discussion about the education 
component of the CF and input of the PEU chair, the committee agreed to not pursue 
the education component of the CF and leave that to the head of the PEU. 
 


